
07/05/2021 

MR Elia Chahwan 
- 2 Sunshine ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
eliachahwan@hotmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0014 - 323 - 325 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I As per previous submission ref DA2020/0824, I re submit the same complaints. I re-confirm 
our concern in regards to the traffic in the lane which is adjacent to my property which we lived 
here for almost 50 years, to achieve the 6 metres width, the existing Curb/Gutter has to be 
removed, it is a big concern to us as explained in my previous submission which a lay back 
Gutter is more preferred to stop excess rain water running and flooding my property. A face to 
face discussion would be highly appreciated.

Sent: 7/05/2021 11:35:57 AM
Subject: Online Submission


